Beecher 200U

Happy Friday!

Important Updates

Some big things are happening at 200U. Here is a list
of important items:

1. The footbridge between Fireman’'s Park and
Beecher Elementary School is getting replaced
between March 13 and March 24. Please travel
to Miller or Penfield during that time if walking to
school from the West.

2. The culvert (bridge) construction starts on March
24. At that time, the bus traffic will travel from Rt.
1 down Penfield. The elementary will not be
accessible from the West during that portion of
construction.

3. During the bridge project, all families dropping
off students will need to turn East/left out of the
elementary drive.

4. The high school gyms are looking good. The
Den has already started to get paint and should
start seeing sealer over the next week. The old
gym is getting sanded and almost ready for
paint. Normal PE class activities should be up
and running when students return from Spring
Break.

! t" Beecher Elementary had two successful movie
.~ hights this week. Great job by our Elementary
') Student Council!

Good News at
200U!!!

- Beecher has a
new Bobcat, Sloan
Ruby Kwasny. We
could not be
happier for mom!

-Congratulations on
the great seasons
by our 7th and 8™
grade girls
volleyball teams,
girls and boys
basketball teams of
all levels, and
cheerleading team.
You made 200U
proud.




